
 
 
 
 

 
July 31, 2014 

Kuraray Chemical Co., Ltd. 
 
We are pleased to announce the release of our new website, which is located at 
the new address: www.kuraray-c.co.jp/en/.  

The updated pages with a fresh new look and user-friendly navigation contain 
information about our products and the solutions we provide. You can also find 
useful knowledge about activated carbon on “Introduction of activated carbon” 
pages at www.kuraray-c.co.jp/en/activecarbon/. 

You can also get in touch with Kuraray Chemical as before at our existing 
website address www.kuraraychemical.com, which will be updated as the 
website of Kuraray Chemical Liaison Office in USA and continue providing 
information and customer services.  

We hope that the new website will be yet another useful tool for strengthening 
our business relations with our existing customers and our customers in future. 
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